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July 17, 2014 

 

 

Nurul Amin 

43344 Mission Blvd 

Fremont CA 94539 

 

 

VIA EMAIL:  nurulamin111@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 290 Harrison Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Amin: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 15, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council waive the vacant building fee 

for three (3) months. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 
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